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Good morning,
I am a voter in the town of Industry where I have served as Election Clerk and 
Warden in prior elections.  I have studied (and taught) the details of the NPV 
Interstate Compact and wish to offer my support for LD 1578.
Joining the Compact would empower Maine’s voters by joining their votes with 
others around the country.  The candidates who reach out nationally in the best, most 
inclusive manner, with the best platforms and stances on the issues, would garner the 
most votes in the nation, bringing democracy to its true meaning.  Maine will 
empower itself by joining this compact and it will empower its citizens as well.   
Thank you for your work.


